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KAPPA ALPHA PSI FRATERNITY, INC. ®
Raleigh Alumni Chapter

Formal Meeting Minutes
March 16, 2014 
“Remaining Loyal to the Bond” 
Ritualistic Opening- The chapter meeting was called to order by Polemarch Christopher Young, Esq. at 6:07 pm
Polemarch's Remarks- Congratulations to Brother Brown and Cooper for being reelected to their positions in the Province.  Also congratulations to Brother Bassett (DG) for being Lt. Strategus.  
Visiting Brothers- No visiting brothers
Keeper of Records Report- Brother Hyman, in place of Brother Newkirk presenting. Minutes are included in the Brothers Only section of the chapter website, correspondence read.  Minutes accepted as presented.   
Keeper of Exchequers Report- Notice for information only.  Exchequer report included details of each account.
Old Business
Province Council—March 12-16th Polemarch Young presenting. Province Council was GREAT! RAC won the participation award, which is for the having the most registered brothers.  Congratulated Brother Sturgis for being in the bond 50 years.  Province Polemarch Watson did the State of The Province via video which was recorded in part with the brother from Gamma Omicron.  We also had one of the better Suites, thanked all the brothers for helping with the success.  
New Business-
Kappa Kamp - A $1,500.00 donation was made coming from RAC, the Entertainment Committee (Krimson & Kreme party), and The KCTF.  We should be proud of supporting this worthy cause.  
Krave- Presented by Brother Gardner, the party is Ap;ril 4th at Jimmy V's.  Limited advance discount tickets are still available.  Encouraged brothers to support this event.  
Undergraduate Chapters

a. Shaw University, Delta Gamma- DG has 4 Aspirants and will have special intake on March 29th.  We will need brothers assistance.  
b. Saint Augustine’s University, Gamma Omicron- Presented by brother Anthony from GO.  They are having the Ms. Kappa Alpha Psi Pageant on March 31.  Asked brothers to support it.  
c. NC State University, Kappa Xi – Brother Taylor presenting.  Step show will be April 5th during Pan-African Celebration.    
Committee Reports
1. Entertainment- Brother Garnder presenting. $500 donation made to Kappa Kamp.  Waiting on more information before solid numbers on the Krimson & Kreme are available.  Tickets for Krave are available.  Please support this event.  It's a Trust event.
2. Budget- Brother Washington asked for all committee heads to submit a budget changes or requests for the next fraternal year to him.  Also, just as an FYI, there is some consideration to asking the chapter to increase it's dues by $50, while lowering the Trust dues by $50 to keep the total amount the same.  Details are still being worked on.
Brother Polemarch advised that subsequent to this meeting Committee Chairs should send an email to cyoung@thelyf.com at least 24 hours prior to the monthly meeting if they wish to be placed on the agenda to give a committee report. 
Kappa Charitable Trust Fund, Inc.
Report made by Brother Reggie Wright
For the Good of Kappa.
- Brother Tanner:  RAC is golfing on March 29th at Reedy Creek.  First tee time is 10:04am.    

- Brother Hooker:  Commended Brother Cooper on a thorough report at Province Council Meeting.  
- Brother Dinnerson:  has been appointed to NCCU School of Social work Advisory Board.  
- Brother Wright:  Happy 18th Anniversary to "Diamonds in the Rough"
- Brother Green:  Be on alert to help with setting up for the Beautillion Kappa Scholars Program.
-Brother Thornton:  Reminded brothers that the Beautillion is a formal event.

-Polemarch Young:  Thanked brothers for helping with the Province Suite.  Encouraged us to reach out and meet new brothers when at events like that.
 MEETING ADJOURNED AT 6:39pm. 

